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Statement on fraudulent activity 
2 September 2020  

 

We’re aware of a website misusing our identity for fraud and making false claims about 

Star of the South and have alerted police and other relevant authorities.  
  

Recently, we were alerted to a website in the name of Oleson Wind Energy which falsely 

named Star of the South personnel as its directors and claimed it was involved in the 
construction of the project. These claims are false. Star of the South is currently in the 

feasibility phase with no construction works currently underway off the south coast of 
Gippsland (only site investigations).  

  

If you have been approached by Oleson Wind Energy or any individual claiming to act on 
behalf of Star of the South, please contact police or get in touch with us to clarify the 

legitimacy of any requests on 1800 340 340. 
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